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Shenfield High School Parents Teachers Association run a 50/50 club which we invite you to join. For 

just £1 per month you can ‘buy’ a number which will be entered into a draw with half of the money 

being put into PA funds and the remaining half paid out as prize money.  The more numbers we sell, 

the higher the prize fund. 

Who can take part?  

Anyone who is a member of the Parents Association (this automatically includes all 

parents/guardians of current students) and anyone who works on the school premises is eligible to 

enter the draw.  Although we love you to invite grandparents, friends and neighbours to our events, 

due to licensing restrictions they cannot take part in this draw.  There is, however, no restriction on 

how many numbers you can buy. 

What does it cost? 

The draw costs £1 per month per number, which we ask you to pay in advance for the term of the 

draw.  There will be 11 draws, taking place at the end of each month from September to July, 

therefore we request £11 per number to be paid up front. 

What can I win? 

Half of the entrance fees per month will be paid out as prize money.  In a draw to take place in 

school, with at least two witnesses made up of committee members of the Parents Association 

and/or school admin staff, a number will be drawn at random.  The owner of the number drawn will 

win 50% of the total entrance fees for that month.   

How can I take part? 

An application form needs to be completed and returned with your yearly subscription of £11 per 

number to the Parents Teachers Association via Shenfield High School.  Payments can be made 

either by cheque (made payable to Shenfield High School Parents Association and returned in an 

envelope to Student Services marked ‘50/50 Club’) or by bank transfer to our account (Account No 

01400201 – Sort Code 30-91-17, please quote surname and 50/50). Any late forms/payments will be 

entered into the following draw and the amount of the missed draw returned to you. 

After receiving your entry form and payment you will be allocated a number(s) randomly by email.  

This/these will be your number for the duration of the paid for term. 

How will I know if I have won? 

Draws will take place on the school premises once per month from September to July.  Once a draw 

has taken place the winning numbers and the amounts to be paid out will be included on the PTA’s 



social media sites (Facebook and Twitter).  Prize money will be paid by cheque or bank transfer to 

the holder of the winning number.  

What if I miss the September deadline? 

If you miss the deadline for taking part in the September draw, or decide at a later date you would 

like to buy more numbers, simply contact us so that we can tell you the deadline to enter into the 

next draw.  Payments will be requested for the remainder of the draws taking us through the final 

draw of the school year in July. 

I have more questions? 

We will be happy to answer any questions you may have if you would like to email us on 

shspa@shenfield.essex.sch.uk, or contact us via our Facebook page – Shenfield High School Parent 

Teacher  Association or Tweet us @shs_pta 

We hope you will agree that this can hugely benefit your PTA, and therefore our school, for a very 

minimal cost to you.   We hope many of you will take part, after all the more numbers sold the 

bigger the prize fund. 

Thank you for your support 
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